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October 21 - Boy, did you miss something special if you missed THE PAC PRESENTS: Hardin County: The Opera!  Interviews with folks like Nora Sweat, Bill Dennison, Earnestine Nall and Kendra Stewart just to name a few were part of this multi-media extravaganza that touched on just about everything Hardin County. Video clips from all over the county, dancers from area dance studios, and Hardin County maps created by Creekside Elementary students were blended together to create an out of the ordinary tribute to this area we call Hardin County.  Comments from an audience of nearly 200 included “This was an innovative production, entertaining and educational.  Performers gave us a lot for the money” and “kudos to you for doing this show.”  A student audience of 150 participated in a lecture/demo with the Squonk Opera performers.

October 25 -211 students from the 4th district participated in the annual Kentucky Music Educators Association Choral Concert sponsored by the New Horizon Chorus before an audience of 260.
October 28,29- 32 Central Hardin High School Drama Club students presented two one act plays, “The Lottery” and “The Cave” before a student audience of 350 and public audiences of nearly 150.
